

Darren Johnson AM

City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA Switchboard: 020 7983 4000 Minicom: 020 7983 4458 Web: www.london.gov.uk

Our ref: DJ5102 Your ref: Date: 7th April 2015

(signed on behalf of Dawey)

Jonathan McClue
The Planning Dept
London Borough of Camden
2nd Floor
5 Pancras Square
Judd Street, London WC1H 9JE

Dear Mr McClue

Planning Application: 2015/0906/P Admiral Mann pub, 9 Hargrave Place, N7 OBP

I have been contacted by a constituent regarding the Admiral Mann pub redevelopment proposals. The constituent is concerned that the proposals, which comprise the building of six new flats on all sides of the retained 'Admiral pub', together with a 40 per cent reduced space will a) undermine the viability of this designated 'Asset of Community Value' pub and b) limit the types and size of functions that it will be able to host.

I strongly urge you to take these views into consideration and to ensure that this pub remains a viable community asset.

Yours sincerely,

Darren JohnsonGreen Party Member of the London Assembly

Direct telephone: 020 7983 4411 Fax: 020 7983 4398 Email: darren.johnson@london.gov.uk London Assembly website: http://www.london.gov.uk/profile/darren-johnson